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MARY LINDSAY HOMESTEAD BENEFITS FROM BUDGET
Mayor Tracey Roberts with local artist Suzie Logue at Mary Lindsay Homestead in Yanchep.

The City of Wanneroo provides opportunities for 
community groups to apply for funding support 
for a variety of activities and events.

The next funding round will be opening soon and 
community groups are encouraged to visit our 
website to determine whether their project or 
event is eligible for funding. Please visit 
wanneroo.wa.gov.au/communityfunding

COMMUNITY FUNDING

 

Get your business in front of 
thousands of families and new 

home owners at this year’s event!
Applications close Friday 5 August 2016

email events@wanneroo.wa.gov.au

Sunday 23 October 2016 // 9am-1pm
Kingsway Regional Sporting Complex, Madeley 

EXHIBIT

Council Meeting

Tonight 19 July 2016 // 7pm

Council Briefi ng

Tuesday 9 August 2016 // 6pm

23 Dundebar Road, Wanneroo

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Friday 22 July // 11am-1pm
Two Rocks Library, 
Phil Renkin Recreation Centre 
Lisford Avenue, Two Rocks
Appointments 9405 5654

MEET THE MAYOR
ON THE ROAD 2016

WINTER PLANTING EVENTS
The City will hold a number of free planting 
events this Winter. Please bring gloves, 
a trowel, water bottle and wear sturdy 
shoes. Morning tea will be provided. 

For details please visit wanneroo.wa.gov.au 
Registration is essential, please call 9405 5000.

FREE

THE HOME OF THE HONOURABLE MARY 
LINDSAY, WHO BOUGHT 23,000 ACRES OF 
LAND IN TWO ROCKS IN THE 1920s, WILL BE 
REVITALISED AND OPENED UP TO THE PUBLIC 
THROUGH TWO EXCITING NEW PROJECTS.

As part of this year’s City of Wanneroo budget the 
building will receive a $1.23 million rejuvenation, 
and be transformed into a community meeting 
space with an emphasis on art and culture. 
The building will have a gallery, wet rooms and an 
artist-in-residence space.

Two Rocks resident and artist Suzie Logue said 
the project would turn the former homestead into 
a great asset for the area.

“We used to be a little village where everyone knew 
each other but as the area has grown, the sense 
of community has lessened. The new meeting 
space will be a fantastic way to reconnect and 
strengthen the relationship between locals,” 
she said.

“There are lots of talented artists working in 
isolation because there’s nowhere for us to link 
together. Workshops and exhibitions will connect, 
inspire and develop local talent.”

City of Wanneroo Mayor Tracey Roberts 
said $608,000 had also been assigned for 
the development of the public open space 
surrounding the homestead.

“There will be playgrounds, barbecues, open grass 
areas and shelter to welcome the community, 
as well as access ways, carpark and toilets,” 
she said.

“Mary Lindsay Homestead is in a prime position 
behind the dunes close to Yanchep Lagoon.  
The new facilities at this signifi cant heritage site 
will provide families with a wonderful space to 
connect while educating them about the history 
of the area.”

Both projects are expected to be completed in 
mid to late 2017.

BUDGET ADOPTION 
PROGRESSES BUTLER 
NORTH DISTRICT OPEN 
SPACE
BUTLER NORTH DISTRICT OPEN SPACE 
IS SET TO GET A NEW SPORTS FACILITY 
THAT WILL PROVIDE GREATER SPORTING 
AND RECREATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES FOR 
THE AREA.

The complex is a huge win for local sporting 
clubs who will have access to high quality 
fi elds for local competitions.

The total cost of the project is $21.9m. 
The City has allocated $650,000 this fi nancial 
year and will contribute a further $6.61m in 
years to come. 

Department of Sport and Recreation Director 
General Ron Alexander said people are more 
easily encouraged to be active when there are 
quality local sporting and recreation facilities.  

“It’s important for residents to have access 
to quality facilities because we believe active 
communities enjoy greater mental and physical 
health as well as being more connected to 
each other and the environment,” he said.

The new complex will include two 
multi-purpose senior sized playing fi elds, 
an activity space, Little Athletics facility, 
16 multi-purpose hard courts, sports amenities 
and community art buildings and a landscaped 
park with picnic facilities, cricket nets, exercise 
equipment pods and a car park.

Please visit wanneroo.wa.gov.au for more 
North Coast Ward budget highlights

For detailed diagrams of the Butler North District Open Space 
please visit our website.

WHAT’S ON FOR OVER 55sWHAT’S ON FOR OVER 55s
The City’s Senior Citizens clubs offer a 
range of activities like art, bingo and 
dancing, plus day trips out and about.
To fi nd out more please contact:

Girrawheen/Koondoola 9342 0905
Quinns Rocks 9305 1087
Wanneroo 9405 2628

RACE IN YOUR RATES AND WIN
Pay your rates in full by Monday 5 September 2016 
for a chance to win the major prize of a $5,000 
holiday package. Prizes are also available for those 
who pay the fi rst instalment by this date. Please visit 
our website for information, terms and conditions.


